
 
  

Anyone that worked in Red areas on map who will be 
moving up-lake to Stehekin or any other NPS owned land 
along the lakeshore needs to be decontaminated before 
boarding the boat or prior to arrival. 

If that is not possible, let Div D know your arrival 
information (date, time, and location) and the 
decontamination process can be done upon arrival in 
Stehekin.






